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From: landanswers [landanswers@sbcglobal.net] # a '
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2006 5:23 PM Z

To: Sirwaitis, Sherri
Subject: Case# C14-05-0179 indefinite postponement request | - l Q '—D‘D

Sirwaltis, Sherrl

Dear Sherri,

Due to the environmental restrictions outlined in Mike Lyday's memo, the property owner wishes to
investigate his development options before deciding when and how to proceed with his rezoning
application. Therefore we are requesting an indefinite postponement of case# C14-05-0179. Because
this is our first postponement request, I am assuming that you can notify the neighbors that it will be
granted, so that they are not required to attend the council hearing. Please contact me if any further
discussions are necessary regarding this postponement request.

Thank you,

Jim Wittliff

Land Answers

611 S. Congress Avenue, Suite 330
Austin, Texas 78704

(512) 416-6611

Fax (512) 416-6610



